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Press release

Change in GDL management

GDL Transport Holding AB (a DSV Miljg Group A/S subsidiary) has initiated a process of developing
a new stategyplan for GDL for the next 3 — 4 year period.

In connection with this process, the CEO Henrik Holm, has decided to retire from his daily
responsibility and will going forward support GDL as member of the Board of Directors of the
company.

A process has been initiated to identify a new CEO of GDL, until then former member of GDL's
Board of Directors, Johan Réhss, will act as Interim CEO.

For further information, please contact:

Peter Korsholm, CEO of DSV Miljg Group A/S through post@dsvm.dk

The information was submitted for publication by the above mentioned person through CISION at 14:00 on 30
September 2019.



